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TAPE 79, SIDE A

006    CHAIR WEBBER:  Calls meeting to order at 3:20 p.m.

(Tape 79, Side A) HB 3638 - RELATING TO CERTAIN TRAFFIC REGULATIONS -
PUBLIC HEARING WITNESSES:     Patti Milne, Oregon State Representative,
District 38 Lana Butterfield, Oregon Professional Insurance Agents

028  PATTI  MILNE,  OREGON  STATE REPRESENTATIVE,  DISTRICT  38: 
Submits and summarizes written testimony, (EXHIBIT A).

080    CHAIR WEBBER:  Why do we need to make this a statute?

Rep. Milne: We need to bring this information to people; otherwise they
won't pay attention.

110  LANA BUTTERFIELD, OREGON PROFESSIONAL  INSURANCE AGENTS: Submits
written testimony in support of the bill, (EXHIBIT B).

WORK SESSION - HB 3638

125   MOTION:  SEN.  BUNN  moves  HB 3638  to  the  floor  with  a  do
pass recommendation.

VOTE:   Motion    passes,   5-0.    Sen.   Bunn    will   lead   the
floor discussion.

(Tape 79, Side A) HB 3337 - RELATING TO HAIR DESIGN CERTIFICATION - WORK
SESSION WITNESSES:     Doug Collins, Oregon State Scholarship Commission



130  LEE  PENNY, COMMITTEE  ADMINISTRATOR:  Reviews -A3  amendments,
(EXHIBIT C).

160       MOTION:  SEN. PHILLIPS moves -A3 amendments.

VOTE:    Hearing no objection, so ordered.

180  DOUG  COLLINS,  OREGON  STATE  SCHOLARSHIP  COMMISSION:  Reviews
default chart, (EXHIBIT D).

205  MOTION:  SEN. PHILLIPS  moves HB 3337 as  amended to  the floor 
with a do pass recommendation.

VOTE:   Motion   passes,   5-0.   Sen.   Phillips   will   lead   the
floor discussion.

(Tape 79, Side A) REPORT FROM EMPLOYMENT DIVISION WITNESSES:     Pamela
Matson, Employment Division

230  PAMELA  MATSON,  EMPLOYMENT  DIVISION:    Submits  and  reviews
handout, (EXHIBIT E).

(Tape 79, Side A) HB 3000 - RELATING TO HIGH SCHOOL CURRICULUM - PUBLIC
HEARING WITNESSES:     Lisa Naito, Oregon State Representative, District
15

360  LISA  NAITO,  OREGON  STATE  REPRESENTATIVE,  DISTRICT  15: 
Submits and reviews written testimony, (EXHIBIT F).

WORK SESSION - HB 3000

460  MOTION:  SEN.  CEASE  moves  HB 3000  to  the  floor  with  a  do
pass recommendation.

VOTE:   Motion   passes,    5-0.   Sen.   Cease    will   lead   the
floor discussion.

TAPE 80, SIDE A

REPORT FROM EMPLOYMENT DIVISION WITNESSES:     Pamela Matson, Employment
Division Tom Lynch, Shared Information System 030  SEN.  BUNN: Asks 
questions of  the Employment  Division representatives concerning the
level of success of job programs and the measurement of

that success.

TOM LYNCH, SHARED INFORMATION  SYSTEM: Discusses job  programs and how

their success is measured.

200  Matson:  Discusses  what  it  would take  to  move  to  a  more
accurate measurement system by 1995. HB 3617 puts the shared information
system

into statute.

(Tape 80, Side A) HB 2062 - RELATING TO STUDENT RECORDS - WORK SESSION
WITNESSES:     Connie Bull, Department of Education Melinda Grier,
Department of Higher Education



330  Penny:  Reviews -5,  -6,  -7, -8,  -9  amendments and  machine
engrossed bill, (EXHIBITS G-L).  Submits summary of bill, (EXHIBIT M).

CHAIR WEBBER: This bill puts  federal regulations into Oregon statute.

There is a Senate bill that just amended the statutes to conform to the
federal requirements.

375  CONNIE  BULL, DEPARTMENT  OF EDUCATION:  Discusses  purpose of 
bill and reasons why it's needed.  Submits HB 2062  material, (EXHIBIT
N). This

bill adopts FERPA with several exceptions. Submits material discussing

how HB 2062 deviates from FERPA,  (EXHIBIT O). House Judiciary opposed

just putting FERPA into Department of Education rules rather than into

the statutes.  They wanted the specifics in the bill.

430  MELINDA GRIER, DEPARTMENT OF  HIGHER EDUCATION: We are  more and
more in conflict with federal statute because our state statute is
separate from it.

TAPE 79, SIDE B

043  SEN. CEASE: If we  didn't do anything, then you  would either be
without a bill or forced to do it by rule.

Grier: We already  have student  records laws.  We cannot  adopt rules

that conflict with these laws. Submits hand-engrossed bill with changes
to the -4 amendments, (EXHIBIT P).

100    Penny:  Reviews various policy issues discussed with her.

CHAIR WEBBER:  Adjourns meeting at 4:25 p.m.
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